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NOTICE OF PENDING INTERGOVERNMENTAL AGREEMENT (IGA) WITH THE 

VILLAGE OF WAUNAKEE & PUBLIC HEARING ON SAME 
 
The Town of Springfield is contemplating an Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) with the Village of 
Waunakee that may change the future jurisdiction of 60 acres in the Town of Springfield, identified as 
parcels:  

• 0808-011-9500-2 

• 0808-011-9550-2 

• 0808-011-9570-8 

• 0808-014-8000-6 
 
Please take notice that a Public Hearing will be held to discuss a proposed IGA with the Village of 
Waunakee at Springfield Town Hall on Tuesday, August 27th at 7 p.m. You are being notified because 
your parcel is either: one of the aforementioned parcels that may change future jurisdiction, or adjacent 
to one of the four parcels that may change future jurisdiction.  
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